
The “Scheduling a registration appointment for subsequent application” platform of the 

Asylum Service is on air 

As of today, Monday 22/8, the production run of the “Scheduling a registration appointment 

for subsequent application” platform shall be implemented, which is addressed to asylum 

seekers whose initial application has been finally rejected. In fact, the platform is addressed 

to those Third Country Nationals (TCNs) who wish to submit a new claim for international 

protection in our country, after their initial application has been definitively rejected. 

 

The platform is developed and available in: English, Albanian (Sqip), Arabic, Bengali, Dari, 

Farsi, Georgian, Kurmanji, Pashto, Turkish, Urdu, with the possibility of expanding to more 

languages, if the need arises in the future. 

 

The platform can be accessed through the following link: 

https://apps.migration.gov.gr/international-protection-registration  

 

In order to properly apply the scheduling and to facilitate your assistance, please arrive at 

least 30 minutes before your scheduled registration appointment, holding all of your 

identification documents. 

 

With the start of functioning of the above procedure, the Skype app that was previously in 

force for booking registration appointments will be deactivated. 

 

Finally, we remind you that, for all interested persons who have never visited the Asylum 

Service Offices and have never submitted an application for international protection up to 

now, it is now possible to get registered at the following points: Malakasa Camp and Diavata 

Camp, following the procedure “Scheduling an initial registration appointment” described in 

the platform, which you can also access through the above-mentioned link 

(https://apps.migration.gov.gr/international-protection-registration ). 
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